

Friday 9th February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to a meeting to share some information regarding end of Year 6 assessments. The meetings will be held on Tuesday 6^{th} March at 3:30pm and Wednesday 7^{th} March at 9:00am. The meetings will be exactly the same so please choose whichever is most convenient for you.

We really hope that you will be able to join us for this meeting. However, if you are unable to attend, we will share the presentation with you via the Friday email that week.

As you know we cannot authorise absence during term time except for sickness. This is especially important during May as all children will need to take the tests. Below is a timetable outlining the dates that the children will be sitting the tests.

Monday 14 th May	English grammar, punctuation and spelling papers
	1 and 2
Tuesday 15 th May	English reading
Wednesday 16 th May	Mathematics papers 1 and 2
Thursday 17 th May	Mathematics paper 3

Yours Sincerely

Emily Ainscough Assistant Head